
 

St Ethelbert’s R.C.P. School 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Y6 SWIMMING – October 2023 

We are  starting  Year 6’s swimming lessons on Monday 2nd October 2023.  They will then complete 

an intense block of ten sessions,   over the next two weeks, finishing on Friday 13th October 2023.   

Children will be transported by coach and the lessons will be at The Jason Kenny Centre.  All children 

must bring a bag with their swimming kit including a towel to dry themselves.  Girls MUST wear a 

ONE PIECE SWIMSUIT and a SWIMMNG CAP.  Boys MUST wear tight swim shorts, NOT sports or 

beach shorts.  Goggles are optional but we recommend that they aren’t worn. 

Thank you, 
Miss Scholes, Mrs Jones & Mr Wardle 
 

 


